On-line Registration is currently closed

You can still register for the Harrington Park 5k Fall Spectacular 
at the Harrington Park School gym
191 Harriot Avenue
(the gym is located on the north end of the building)
on
Friday, November 1 from 5pm to 8pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]or 
Saturday, November 2 from 8am to 9am.

